
Mingus Union High School 

Site Council 2021-2022 

Meeting date:  May 10, 2022 

Location:  MUHS Library 

Meeting began at 6:17 pm by Ms. Gee, Principal 

Agenda Items 

I. Ms. Gee welcomed all to the Site Council meeting. 

II.  Graduation - Graduation plans are in full swing.  Graduation is May 27, 2022, at 7:00 pm on 

the football field.  The stage for graduation will be positioned on the south end of the field to 

utilize both visitor and home stands.  Graduates will have a processional and recessional before 

and after the ceremony.  Each graduate will be allotted four field tickets that can be picked up 

in the front office.   Then open seating is available for all other guest in the stands on both the 

home and visitor areas.  The graduation ceremony will be live streamed on Verde Valley TV.  

Verde Valley TV is available on Sparklight channel 1056, Suddenlink Channel 2, and 

VerdeValleyTV.com.  Parking is limited at the high school carpooling is encouraged.  Bus 

shuttles from the Fry’s and Faith Lutheran Church parking lots will be provided.  Senior week 

activities have been planned.  Monday, May 23rd Senior Honors Night, Tuesday, May 24th Senior 

Showcase, Wednesday May 25th Senior Field Day, Thursday May 26th Senior Sunset, Friday, May 

27th Graduation. 

III. Summer School – Currently we have 152 students signed up for summer school.  The 

anticipated number of participants should reach 200 students.  Students can sign up for 

summer school in the counseling office.   

IV.  Four Day School Week Exploration – We have had 253 responses to the survey that went 

out to parents/guardians of freshmen, sophomore, and juniors.  Many were in favor of the 

four-day school week.  The survey will be reposted to the website for the remainder of the 

month in hopes to obtain more input from parents and guardians.  This schedule would be 

considered for the 2023-2024 school year. 

V.  Future Agenda Items/Topics – Assembly presentations for the 2022-2023 school year on 

communication and kindness.  Students need to have awareness and skills to communicate 

with reach other in a respectful manner.  Ms. Gee thanked all for their participation in Site 

Council for the year.  This was the last meeting for the 2021-2022 school year.   

Meeting adjourned at 7:07 pm 

~Bridget Hillman 

 


